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Hi Carrie,

I attended the first Public Meeting regarding the ARC Process on February 15 2017.  In light of such a contentious
issue for the ARC, I would like to formally request another public meeting after the March 22, 2017 working
meeting so the ARC can address and/or speak to some the key points brought up at that first meeting. I am
suggesting the meeting be help in April, prior to the May 8 2017 public meeting.  This ARC process is garnering
attention, and transparency would go a long way.  Kindly forward my request to the ARC committee.

Thank you in advance,
Christine Brown
Parent
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